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Please support SB822! As a practicing psychotherapist in Oregon for over 20 years I 

have witnessed the increased need for in-network providers. I receive requests on a 

daily basis from Oregonians looking for mental health providers in their insurance 

network and they report "no one is taking new clients". I am advocating for increased 

support of measures that will support mental health care access for all Oregonians. 


